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To BirdLife Shoalhaven

The following information has been sent to Council:

Exhibition:
Name:
Address:

Comments:

Phone:

Email:

Orion Beach Foreshore - Round the Bay Walk

Birdlife Shoalhaven

c/o 117 Loralyn Ave 5t Georges Basin NSW 2540

The members of Birdlife Shoalhaven strongly recommend the YELLOW walking trail over the shared pathway. One of
our aims is to make more people aware of the amazing birdlife we have in the Shoalhaven so a low key nature trail
where the public can enjoy the bush and its wildlife will achieve this. There are few patches left with such remnant bush
and magnificent trees along the foreshore so we must do the utmost to preserve them and keep the habitat for our
native wildlife. Visitors to the Shoalhaven come here because we are not a concrete jungle and offer such lovely natural
experiences. We don't see any issues with cyclists having to follow the road around this area, similar to the White
Sands Walk. This will give walkers doing the Round the Bay walk maore variety and sections where they are separated

from the cyclists. Yours sincerely, Brett Davis (Secretary)

0497868471
shoalhaven@birdlife.org.au
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